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PLANNED POWER INTERRUPTION @ENTLE®

RESIDENTS OF: BOTSHABELO
STREET NAMES: SECTION M - SECTIONALIZER 577 AND 584

Please take note that the electricity supply to your premiseswill be interrupted from 09H00 until 16H00
on the 17" of February 2022, alternately from 09h00 until 16h00 on the 24" of February 2022.

1. The powermayberestored withoutwarning atany time during the shutdown period, and all
installations musttherefore betreated as Live and Dangerous.

2. Shouldyour power notbe interrupted within 1 hour of the scheduled starting time, please
ignore this notice as the scheduled maintenance has beenpostponeddue to unforeseen
circumstances. You will receive anothernotice in due course.

The shutdown is necessary for construction and/ or maintenance upgrades on the network. We
apologize for any inconvenience caused as a result of the interruption.

For any enquiries please contact Communications & Marketing during office hour or our 24 hours Call
Centre at (051)409 2345/086 007 6937



